AARP is the nation's largest nonprofit, nonpartisan organization dedicated to
empowering Americans 50 and older to choose how they live as they age. AARP is a
United States-based interest group whose stated mission is "to empower people to
choose how they live as they age". According to the organization, it had more than
38 million members as of 2018. Learn more >

The Pennsylvania Department of Aging is a cabinet-level agency charged with
providing aid to Pennsylvania's approximately 3 million individuals age 60 and older.
Although the bureau operates some services directly, such as the Pharmaceutical
Contact for the Elderly (PACE) prescription drug program, it generally serves as a
clearinghouse of funding and information for county-level Area Agencies on Aging.
Learn more >

The Pennsylvania Homecare Association is a state trade association representing
nearly 700 organizations that provide care and support to individuals in their own
homes. Our members provide medical care, such as nursing and wound care, and
physical, speech or occupational therapy, personal care, such as assistance with
activities of daily living like bathing and meal preparation, and end-of-life care for
those with terminal illnesses. Learn more >

COMPASS is the online application where people can apply for many health and
human service programs such as Medicaid, cash assistance, or the Low-Income
Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP). Access your benefits from anywhere, at
any time. Review what benefits you receive, check the status of submitted
applications, upload documents, submit your Semi-Annual Reporting (SAR), and
report changes directly from your phone. Learn more >

Medicaid provides health coverage to millions of Americans, including eligible lowincome adults, children, pregnant women, elderly adults and people with disabilities.
Medicaid is administered by states, according to federal requirements. The program
is funded jointly by states and the federal government. Learn more >

The American Association of People with Disabilities is a 501 non-profit organization
which advocates for the legal rights of people with disabilities. One of the primary
purposes of the AAPD is to further the implementation of the provisions of the
Americans with Disabilities Act. Learn more >

PayingforSeniorCare.com strives to be the most complete, up-to-date, and reliable
source of simple and easy-to-access information about financial resources for
seniors and their loved ones on the internet. Learn more >

TASH is an international leader in disability advocacy. Founded in 1975, TASH
advocates for human rights and inclusion for people with significant disabilities and
support needs – those most vulnerable to segregation, abuse, neglect and
institutionalization. TASH works to advance inclusive communities through advocacy,
research, professional development, policy, and information and resources for
parents, families and self-advocates. Learn more >

The Paralyzed Veterans of America is a veterans' service organization in the United
States of America, founded in 1946. The organization holds 34 chapters and 69
National Service Offices in the United States and Puerto Rico. Learn more >

A conservative senior citizen organization offering benefits in Medicare, prescription
drugs, medical, dental, vision, travel, home & auto, security, and more! We believe
that you deserve choices when selecting who best represents your interests in
Washington, D.C.; and we believe you deserve choices when selecting benefits that
help you live a healthier and wealthier life. Learn more >

We are your leading volunteer, all-Dementias nonprofit in America. Find local
resources, donate to help others, learn about Dementia and more. Learn more >

The American Council of the Blind is a nationwide organization in the United States.
It is an organization mainly made up of blind and visually impaired people who want
to achieve independence and equality. Learn more >

Benefits.gov is an online resource to help you find federal benefits you may be
eligible for in the United States. Learn more >

HealthCare.gov is a health insurance exchange website operated under the United
States federal government under the provisions of the Patient Protection and
Affordable Care Act, which currently serves the residents of the U.S. states which
have opted not to create their own state exchanges. Learn more >

It is the mission of the U.S. Department of Health & Human Services (HHS) to
enhance and protect the health and well-being of all Americans. We fulfill that
mission by providing for effective health and human services and fostering advances
in medicine, public health, and social services. Learn more >

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention is the leading, national public health
institute of the United States. As the nation's health protection agency, CDC saves
lives and protects people from health, safety, and security threats. Learn more >

The Administration for Community Living was created around the fundamental
principle that older adults and people of all ages with disabilities should be able to
live where they choose, with the people they choose, and with the ability to
participate fully in their communities. Learn more >

The National Council on Aging (NCOA) is a trusted national leader working to ensure
that every person can age well. Since 1950, our mission has not changed: Improve
the lives of millions of older adults, especially those who are struggling. NCOA
empowers people with the best solutions to improve their own health and economic
security—and we strengthen government programs that we all depend on as we
age. Learn more >

The Alliance for Retired Americans is a nonprofit, nonpartisan organization of retired
trade union members affiliated with the AFL-CIO and the Change to Win Federation,
as well as non-union, community-based members. Its predecessor organization was
known as the National Council of Senior Citizens. Learn more >

The Alzheimer’s Association is the oldest and largest national voluntary health
organization dedicated to researching causes, cures and prevention strategies of
Alzheimer’s disease and providing education and support services to Alzheimer’s
patients, their families and caregivers. Learn more >

The American Society on Aging is an association of diverse individuals bound by a
common goal: to support the commitment and enhance the knowledge and skills of
those who seek to improve the quality of life of older adults and their families. The
membership of ASA is multidisciplinary and inclusive of professionals who are
concerned with the physical, emotional, social, economic and spiritual aspects of
aging. Learn more >

The Gerontological Society of America (GSA) is the nation's oldest and largest
interdisciplinary organization devoted to research, education, and practice in the
field of aging. The primary purpose of the Society — and its 5,400+ members — is to
advance the study of aging and disseminate information among scientists, decision
makers, and the general public. Learn more >

For 40 years Family Caregiver Alliance (FCA) has supported and sustained the
important work of families and friends nationwide who care for adult loved ones
with chronic, disabling health conditions. Learn more >

The National Institute on Aging is a division of the U.S. National Institutes of Health,
located in Bethesda, Maryland. The NIA itself is headquartered in Baltimore,
Maryland. The NIA leads a broad scientific effort to understand the nature of aging
and to extend the healthy, active years of life. Learn more >

Argentum is the nation's largest senior living association. Argentum expands senior
living through industry-leading events, publications, and education. Learn more >

The Center for Social Gerontology helps states to improve their legal services
delivery systems. Last year, TCSG visited five states to provide in-depth technical
assistance in areas such as targeting legal services to seniors with the most social
and economic need, implementing statewide legal services standards and
reporting/outcome measures and creating state elder rights coalitions. Learn more >

The Corporation for National & Community Service is a network of more than half a
million seniors who are making a difference as foster grandparents, senior
companions and retired and senior volunteer program (RSVP) volunteers. These
programs tap the experience, skills, talents, interests and creativity of seniors age 55
and over. Learn more >

Justice in Aging offers assistance to legal offices and private lawyers working on
behalf of low-income older and disabled people. This national legal advocacy
organization does not accept individual clients but acts as a clearinghouse of
information on legal problems such as age discrimination, Social Security, pension
plans, Medicaid, Medicare, nursing homes and protective services. Learn more >

Medicare Rights Center is the largest independent source of health care information
and assistance in the United States for people with Medicare. Founded in 1989, MRC
helps older adults and people with disabilities get good, affordable health care. MRC
provides telephone hotline services for questions on Medicare, works to teach
people with Medicare and those who counsel them about Medicare benefits and
rights, brings the consumer voice to the national debate on Medicare reform and
works closely with local and national media outlets to ensure public awareness and
understanding of Medicare issues. Learn more >

The National Aging in Place Council is a membership organization founded on the
belief that an overwhelming majority of older Americans want to remain in their
homes for as long as possible, but lack awareness of home and community-based
services that make independent living possible. Learn more >

The National Alliance for Caregiving is a nonprofit coalition of national organizations
focusing on issues of family caregiving. Alliance members include grassroots
organizations, professional associations, service organizations, disease-specific
organizations, government agencies and corporations. Learn more >

The National Center on Elder Abuse is a consortium of various elder advocacy
groups, including the National Association of State Units on Aging (NASUA) and the
Commission on Legal Problems of the Elderly of the American Bar Association. The
organization’s website offers links, list serves, interactive content and a variety of
other resources addressing this topic. Learn more >

Resources for current and future older adult populations and nutrition training and
technical assistance to the aging network. Learn more >

Meals on Wheels America is the leadership organization supporting the more than
5,000 community-based programs across the country that are dedicated to
addressing senior isolation and hunger. This network serves virtually every
community in America and, along with more than two million staff and volunteers,
delivers the nutritious meals, friendly visits and safety checks that enable America’s
seniors to live nourished lives with independence and dignity. Learn more >

For more than 42 years, the Peace Corps has served 136 countries by responding to
countries’ requests for help in empowering people to take charge of their own
future. Volunteers age 50 and over are valuable assets to the Peace Corps’ mission
because of their extensive experience. Learn more >

The Points of Light mission is to inspire, equip and mobilize people to take action
that changes the world. We envision a world in which everyone discovers the power
to make a difference, creating healthy communities in vibrant, participatory
societies. Learn more >

The Service Corps of Retired Executives, or SCORE, is a 13,000-member volunteer
association sponsored by the U.S. Small Business Administration (SBA). SCORE is
made up of retired executives and small business owners. SCORE volunteers provide
counseling to small business owners free of charge. Learn more >

The American Federation for Aging Research (AFAR) is a leading national non-profit
organization whose mission is to support and advance healthy aging through
biomedical research. Learn more >

The Pension Benefit Guaranty Corporation (PBGC) is a United States federally
chartered corporation created by the Employee Retirement Income Security Act of
1974 (ERISA) to encourage the continuation and maintenance of voluntary private
defined benefit pension plans, provide timely and uninterrupted payment of pension
benefits, and keep pension insurance premiums at the lowest level necessary to
carry out its operations. Learn more >

WISER is a nonprofit organization that works to help women, educators and
policymakers understand the important issues surrounding women’s retirement
income. As the only organization to focus exclusively on the unique financial
challenges that women face, WISER supports women’s opportunities to secure
adequate retirement income through research, programs and partnerships.
Learn more >

The Social Security Administration (SSA) is a U.S. government agency that
administers social programs covering disability, retirement, and survivors' benefits.
Your nine-digit Social Security number is your first and continuous connection with
Social Security. It helps us identify and accurately record your covered wages or selfemployment earnings. Learn more >

The National Association for Home Care & Hospice (NAHC) is a nonprofit
organization that represents the nation’s 33,000 home care and hospice
organizations. NAHC also advocates for the more than two million nurses,
therapists, aides and other caregivers employed by such organizations to provide inhome services to some 12 million Americans each year who are infirm, chronically ill,
and disabled. Learn more >

The National Alliance On Mental Illness is a United States-based advocacy group
originally founded as a grassroots group by family members of people diagnosed
with mental illness. NAMI identifies its mission as being "dedicated to building better
lives for the millions of Americans affected by mental illness". Learn more >

Founded in 2002, the Home Care Association of America (HCAOA) is the industry’s
leading trade association – currently representing nearly 3,000 companies that
employ more than 500,000 caregivers across the United States. Learn more >

